

New Zealand Security Intelligence Service PO Box 900, Wellington

> **P** +64 4 472 6170 F +64 4 472 8209

www.security.govt.nz

22 February 2017

Bill

Fyi-request-5128-e7e203e0@request.fyi.org.nz

Dear Bill

I refer to your correspondence of 23 December 2016 seeking the following information from the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service (NZSIS): "what do you expect the people's lives you have ruined as a result of your operations to do?". I note you have sent your question through the FYI website, which is a website used to submit Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) requests.

This question asks the NZSIS to form an opinion or comment rather than asking for information already known to and held by the NZSIS. Therefore the OIA does not apply to this particular question. I otherwise decline to comment.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Kitteridge

Rebecca Kitteridge

Director of Security